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Minutes 

Melendy Pond Management Committee (MPMC) 

Wednesday, March 24th, 2020 

 

Attendees at the meeting were members Eddie Arnold, Randy Haight, and Susan Holroyd along 

with Town Administrator Tad Putney and Aaron Crandlemere. 

 

Eddie called the meeting to order at 6:15pm.  

 

Addendum to Lease – Lot 7 

Eddie said we are here to discuss a potential lease addendum related to the sale of the 

structure on Lot 7 to Aaron Crandlemere.  Aaron asked questions related to the lease 

and its duration.  Tad said the new leases run for up to five years and then require re-

approval by town meeting.  Aaron said he was anticipating the closing would be in the 

next two weeks.  It was agreed Aaron would complete the Addendum to Lease and then 

return it to Tad, so the Town could sign it. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:40pm. 

 

Minutes submitted by Tad Putney. 
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